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As always, if you require Urgent medical attention please do not call us at 
Abbottswood, instead please call 111 or 999 

Our exciting new GP in Reception (GPiR) initiative starts Monday the 17th of July 

A GP will be working alongside the team triaging complex calls 

We will take lot of information from you to assist the team 

Your call may take longer to answer but your query will be dealt with on the day 

You will not be asked to call back another day 

Please give us as much notice as possible if you need to cancel your appointment. This will give us the 

opportunity to use the time for other patients.  Thank you.  

Dispensary Line:  01386 561143 
Between (9am-12)  

 Date July 2023 Tel: 01386 552424 

 

 

Repeat Prescriptions 

Please allow 96 working hours notice 

for your prescription to be pro-

cessed (this excludes weekends and 

bank holidays).  Please state where 

you wish to collect from each time 

you request a repeat prescription. 

Prescriptions ordered via online ac-

cess- please specify you would like 

to collect from the surgery dispensa-

ry, the vending machine (dispensing 

patients only), delivery or if you wish 

the team to text you when its ready. 



DO YOU HAVE A NEW MOBILE PHONE? HAVE YOU RECENTLY MOVED HOUSE? PLEASE UPDATE US 

WITH YOUR NEW CONTACT INFORMATION AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 

Please do not contact the GP if you have mild to moderate symptoms of hay 

fever. 

Hay fever can be a miserable experience in the summer. However, hay fever 

rarely causes serious problems for most people and NHS England Guidance 

advises that in most cases people should treat their hay fever symptoms us-

ing over the counter medicines available from local supermarkets, other 

stores, online retailers or your local pharmacy. 

 

In July we send off two dear members of our staff at Abbottswood. Nurse 

Nicki H. who has been with us over 20 years and Nurse Nina L. who has 

been with us over 17 years. We will miss them greatly as valued col-

leagues and wish them the best in future endeavours. 

 


